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A. FOR YOUR INFORMATION 
 
 a. Letter dated February 17, 2005, from Friends of the Powhatan Creek Watershed 
 b. E-Mail dated February 27, 2005, from Stephen Romeo, LandMark Design Group 
 c. Letter dated February 28, 2005, from the Peninsula Housing & Builders Association, Inc. 
 d. Williamsburg Area Destination Marketing Plan PowerPoint Presentation 
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